Republic of the Philippines

MBepartment of Education

Region VII - Central Visayas
Schools Division of CEBU PROVINCE

Office the Schools Division Superintendent

February 14, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. O©g3% , 8. 2024

POSTPONEMENT OF THE PRE-ORALS PRESENTATION OF THE MEDELLIN
SUB-OFFICE’S NON-BERF ACTION RESEARCH PROPOSALS

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID, and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors/QICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This Office disseminates the postponement of the Pre-Orals Presentation Schedule
for Medellin Sub-Office NON-BERF Action Research Proponents which was scheduled on
February 15-16, 2024.

2, Postponement of the said activity is due to conflict of schedule on PSDSs Validation
of IPCRF Rating for CY 2023.

3. New schedule of the said activity and dissemination of updated List of Proponents
will be issued in a separate Division Memorandum.

4, For inquiries and further technical assistance, kindly contact the Schools
Governance and Operations Division (SGOD) thru this contact number 424-9000 loc. 105.

8. Wide dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are directed.

SENEN PRISCILO P. PAULIN , CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent (3/‘

SPPP/LMD/SGOD/GSB/amsb2024
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